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Dear Sirs

I write to appeal against these proposals and to ask for a Re-Examination of the
Development Consent Order to be instituted to enable an alternative route to be found
that will be less damaging to the environment. 
It should be noted that the tunnel currently proposed is just 3 km long, whereas the
Stonehenge World Heritage Site itself is 5.4 km wide, a clear imbalance that if allowed to
proceed will cause irremediable damage to one of the world's great cultural sites. Do not
allow this to proceed.

Yours faithfully 

Peter Denney 




